
Sunday – the 15th 
Dear Professor Mora, 
 
You were so kind in receiving my brother and I in September, that I am ashamed to be 
so slow in thanking you. We appreciated your ‘intellectual hospitality’, and I shall value 
highly the essay and the book you gave me. 
 
When I got home I read the essay, and reread the book, fully intending to reply 
immediately. I hoped to mention some of my responses to “The Idea of Man”, but 
starting the new semester has disorganized me a bit. If you would not mind, I would like 
to write you about it some time. – I realized that if I writed till ‘sometime’, this letter 
would be even more negligent. 
 
I just bought Dante and Morgenbesser’s philosophy of Science, but have not read 
anything from it as yet. I am trying to learn French, and I have two seminars to keep me 
going.  
 
The American Anthropological Association Meetings will be held in Philadelphia in 
November (16th to 19th). I plan to attend them, and if you could care to go to any of the 
sessions, I would be honored to ‘show’ you around. I shall send you a copy of program 
when it becomes available, so you can see if and what might interest you. 
 
Again, thank you for a very enjoyable and stimulating afternoon. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
[Signatura] 


